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The meeting was called to order 

by Chris Lund at 6:30 P.M.   

  

Mike forgot the last meeting minutes. 

Chris Lund recounted the last meeting 

and was approved as recounted. 

  

 Rodney read the financial report and it 

was approved as read. 

 

 

Old business     
 

The Bladebenders helicopter event 

organized and run by Taylor was very 

successful.  The turnout for the event 

was better than expected and a healthy 

sum of money was raised.  Thanks 

Taylor for your work on this..Great Job!! 

 

Runway:  Scotty & Carl are pursuing 

bids to seal the runway.  The club has 

saved enough money for the needed 

maintenance.  This is a big project and 

completing it will help keep the runway 

in good condition for years to come 

 

A Big Thank You goes out to Ryan Zahn 

and his dad Brad.  They came out and 

did the mowing and weeding prior to the 

car meet.   

 

Another Big Thanks to Ralpho and Ed.  

They put the roof on the small shed and 

sprayed for weeds. 

 

BFM has no big expenses before our 

next big event next summer!! 

 

Taxes for the next year are covered!!!! 

 

BFM is moving our banking account to 

Western Security.  We will save some 

money by making the move as monthly 

charges will be less. 

 

 

New business 

 
Car Races are still going on.  Help is still 

needed for concessions.  The next races 

are on Sunday 8-18-2013 and Sunday 9-

08-2013. 

 

Linda was contacted by a local boy scout 

group.  They wanted BFM to do a 

demonstration for them.  This event has 

been scheduled for Thursday 8-22-2013 

(training night).  Everyone is encouraged 

to participate.   Anyone who has aircraft 

being built or in any state of construction 

are encouraged to bring it to make a 

display.  One and possibly two full size 

helicopters will be provided by Northern 

Skies Aviation. 

 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Safety :  Ralpho reported that we had no 

unsafe flying.  

 

Ralpho made a motion to adjorn, Mike 

seconded. 

 

Meeting length approximately 40 

minutes 

  

Members in attendance: 12 

 

August Minutes 
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Next Meeting is Tuesday 
September 3rd

 
 2013 

Chamberlain Field 
8223 Grand Ave 
Time 6:30 P.M. 
 

Please sign in to the meeting. I will have 

a sign in sheet posted. Thanks. 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Boy Scout demonstration 8-22-13. 

 

Here’s a photo of Bill taken by Scott on 

8/10/13.  May we all be flying our toys 

as long as he has!!  What an inspiration!  

Thanks for the photo Scott! 

 

 

 

 

Mike 
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